
 

From: Seema Patel < >  
Sent: 2022/11/30 1:26 AM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]RE: File#OZS-2022-0019 
 
Hello Clara Vani 
 
Here is my concerns  
1. My privacy is at stake; this is my home and I don’t want to deal with strangers in my area on daily 
basis 
2. We have an established neighborhood for almost 10 years now; such proposal should be there for 
places which needs to be developed; so people have in buying houses close by if they want to 
3. I have two small kids; and I am sure we as Canadian don’t want to increase risk to our children’s safety 
where there will be lot of traffic, increased accidents 
4. There is going to be lot of movement in the area; this is our neighborhood; we need peace & serenity 
like every Canadian. This proposal if passed is going to destroy peaceful living in our area 
 
I hope all city staff and council members along with our Mayor listen to valid concerns to oppose these 
proposal, and help to keep my neighborhood a peaceful and quiet place to live. 
 


